
 

 

 

 

 

16 August 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am pleased to provide this letter of support for the Whitsunday Conservation Council’s 

Heart of the Reef Discovery Centre.  

 

The Heart of the Reef Discovery Centre’s vision is to develop a mainland-based world class 

activity centre for the entertainment and education of tourists and visitors. This will bring a 

state-of-the-art facility to the Whitsundays with digital and real exhibits aimed at drawing on 

science, research and storytelling to give visitors an enriching experience about the Great 

Barrier Reef.  

 

The centre would offer a unique offering for our region, seeking to entertain and educate 

the public through a giant storyboard with aquariums, interpretation rooms and interactive 

experiences.  

 

I support the vision of the Heart of the Reef Discovery Centre to bring positive economic, 

social, and environmental benefits to the Whitsunday region. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Amanda Camm MP 

Member for Whitsunday 


